VICTORIA

PRIMARY
CARE
NETWORK

Invites you to

Network Reflections

A grand rounds style update on Victoria Primary Care Network

current services and plans for the future.
Tuesday, February 21

5:00-6:30pm

 pl V| Vielissa Duff, Dr. Aaron Childs, Dr. Dave
Harrison, Dr. Stuart Bax, and patient partner Russ Harvey.

All Victoria Division of Family Practice members are invited incuding medical

office staff.
Sessional compensation available for eligible participants.

CLICK HERE to Register

For more information: VictoriaPCN@victoriadivision.ca



https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_qN8sEwaxSwaPgDniHvhevg

